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It’s hard to believe but summer weather has 
started to arrive.  With that being said we will 
be spending more time outside.  Any winter 
clothing can now be taken home and replaced 
with a light jacket/sweater and a summer hat.  
Yeah!! 
 
BICYCLE SCHOOL BUS 
The bicycle school bus has been a huge 
success.  This month the children biked a total 
of 138 km! 
 
THEME 
May 30-June 3  Grow Some More 
June 6-10  Creepy Crawlers 
June 13-17  Father’s Day 
June 20-24  Summer Time Fun 
June 27-30  Canada Day  
 
FIELD TRIP 
Our field trip to a local farm did not work out 
as we hoped.  The farmers are rearranging 
their space at this time.  However, I am 
working on a field trip to John’s Greenhouses.  
More info. to come.   
 
Scholastics Book Orders 
Dreams Unlimited will be starting to do book 
orders from Scholastics.  Attached to the 
newsletter you will find the order forms.  If 
you would like to order anything just simply 
bring the order sheet and money.  Due Date is  
Friday June 10th. 
 
SUMMER CAMP 
Everything is now set for our summer camp 
for the school age children.  Please note week 
4 and 5 have been switched.  Also, our trip to 
Avonlea Village and Cows have a parent share 
- $7 and $4 respectively.  The centre will cover 

the rest of the cost.  Feel free to bring your 
share at any time.  A reminder will be given as 
we get closer to the dates. 
 
Sun screen 
With the warmer weather comes Sun screen.  

We are going to do the same thing as last year- 

instead of you bringing a bottle of sun screen I 

am asking you to bring $5.00 for each child 

you have enroled.  Once I gather the money I 

will purchase the sun screen.  However, if 

your child is sensitive to certain types of sun 

screen I encourage you to bring the kind that is 

most suitable for your child’s skin.  The staff 

will apply sun screen in the morning and 

afternoon before going outside. 

PLEASE NOTE: It may or may not be 

necessary to send this request out again in July 

or August depending on how much sun screen 

is left. 

 

Parent/Educator Interviews 

As many of you know approx. every 6 months 

you and I get together to discuss your child’s 

developmental progress at the centre.  

Interviews will be June 20, 22, and 23.  A sign 

up sheet will be posted soon. 

 

Virtue of the Month 

The virtue we will be exploring this month 

with be courage and reliability.  The children 

will examine these virtues while exploring our 

creep crawlers – to find our courage even if 

we are scared of bugs and how bugs are 

important to our earth.  

 
DATES TO REMEMBER 
June 10th Scholastic Money Orders Due 
June 20, 22, 23 Parent Teacher Interviews 
ASAP  Sun Screen Money $5 
July 1  Closed for Canada Day 


